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Our Compelling Statement On The Random Killing Of Two Taxi Drivers In Buea, 

Bomaka Area In SW Region, Cameroon 

 

 The independent forum for the defense of human rights and freedom in Cameroon 

has learned with regret and shock the random execution of two taxi drivers in the Bomaka 

area by unidentified gun men suspected to be part of the separatist rebels. It is believed the 

attack took place in the late evening of Monday 17.03.2025 around the Bomaka 

neighborhood in Buea, SW region of Cameroon. The two drivers whose names we got as 

simply Jude and Kudi were said to have been shot at close range and they both died at the 

spot. 

It should be noted that this barbaric act happen on Monday which is habitually declared in 

anglophone region in Cameroon since the start of the conflict as "Ghost Town" where all 

business activities, most government services, inter and intra-urban movements are 

prohibited by declaration of the separatist fighters. 

Since the outbreak of the conflict, Bomaka neighborhood is one of the hottest and most 

affected area in Buea. 

Since we are still picking through what exactly happened and mindful of the ongoing 

investigations by the forces of law and order, we at infodehrifcam will like to openly 

condemn this senseless act of violence perpetrated against innocent civilians and use this 

opportunity to extend our sincere condolences to the affected families and friends. We also 

call on the authorities to carry out an impartial, timely and independent investigations to 

identify and bring the perpetrators to the full force of justice. 
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